
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:   Conservation Commission 

 

FROM:  Mark Devoe, Town Planner 

 

SUBJECT:  Cancellation of April 10th, 2024 Regular Meeting 

 

DATE:  March 26 2024 

 

 

Please note that the scheduled April 10 2024 meeting of the Plainville Conservation Commission has been 

cancelled. The next meeting will be May 8 2024 

 

If you have, any questions please feel free to contact me.  

 

 

 

P L A I N V I L L E 

ONE CENTRAL SQUARE, PLAINVILLE, CONNECTICUT 

06062-1955 

T O W N  O F 

Mark Devoe 

Town Planner 
(860) 793-0221, Extension 7177 

 


